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Visit in the School of Music and Arts No.1 in Karshi
On February 27, 2020, the faculty and students of the Karshi branch of the Institute for Foreign Economic
Relations, Education and Science visited the School No.1 of Karshi. During the visit, Director of the School
Honored  Artist  of  Uzbekistan  Fahriddin  Umarov,  who  led  the  guests,  familiarized  himself  with  the
conditions at the school and said it was a great honor to serve young people in music, painting, literature,
theater and other arts. At the end of the visit, a musical event prepared by the school team for the faculty
and presented for students.
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